Dear Prof. Afrić,

The libraries are in charge of access to data bases with literature.

All problems, questions and suggestions can be sent to 

· knjiznice@ffzg.hr. 

As Jasmin already explained, access to bases from the computers which are not at the Faculty is regulated through unique electronic identity 

· AAI@EduHr 

(this used to be called CMU – CARNet's modem entrance) and it is possible to get it at:
· Informatics service of FFZG, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12 to 14 hours.

This user account is also available to students of postgraduate studies.  

It will be enough to direct students to the web page 

· http://www.knjiznice.ffzg.hr/baze_sociologija

and instructions which are already there together with links for access to bases. 

If there is something unclear, they are free to contact us  

· knjiznice@ffzg.hr, 

and my colleague Iva Melinščak Zlodi and I will readily answer all their questions.

If you think that it would be useful to organize for these students several hours of education on how to use the information sources in the field of Sociology, you can also contact us for assistance. 

Warmest regards, 

Marijana Glavica
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